
 

  

 
SHIPPING AGENT’S MEMO  

18-2024  

 

DATE: 20 December 2024       SAM 18-2024 

SUBJECT:  Non-availability of FPA mooring teams during Christmas 
 
 
This Shipping Agents’ Memo is applicable to all mooring operations carried out by 
Fremantle Ports’ mooring teams in the Inner and Outer Harbour.  

Fremantle Ports’ mooring teams will not be available to provide mooring services during the 
Christmas period for the below mentioned time window 

24 December 2024 / 1730 hours to 26 December 2024 / 0530 hours 

Accordingly, any planned mooring activity will need to be completed prior to 24 December / 
1730 hours or commenced after 26 December / 0530 hours. 

Vessels may be permitted to stay alongside their berths subject to the following 
considerations; 

• No strong wind warnings affecting the vessel’s stay alongside 

• No dangerous cargo on board 

• Other considerations as deemed applicable by the Harbour Master’s office 

Fremantle Ports’ appreciates your understanding and co-operation to ensure that no 
mooring activities are requested for during the above period. 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 
harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au  

 
 

 
Capt. Savio Fernandes  
Harbour Master  
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